

From: Assistant Private Secretary to TRH The Prince of Wales and The Duchess of Cornwall **PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL**

23rd September, 2016

Dear Mrs. Louis,

HRH The Duchess of Cornwall has asked me to write and thank you for your recent letter in which you kindly expressed your support, on behalf of Townswomen's Guilds, for Her Royal Highness's ongoing work and commitment to supporting survivors of domestic violence.

Her Royal Highness hopes that by speaking out against the violence and abuse that so many people are subjected to, the silence that often surrounds this subject will be broken, encouraging victims to come forward and receive the help and support they deserve. Thank you for the kind offer to assist in some way, and we will be sure to keep your details on file should there be an opportunity for your involvement in future.

The Duchess is most grateful for your correspondence, and wishes you and your team all the best with your continued work.

Mrs. Sophie Densham

Your sincerely, Sophie Deurham

Mrs. Janice Collins